
From: Carey LePage (United Way) [mailto:CareyL@uwlm.ca]  
Sent: September-26-18 11:52 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Burnaby Council Meeting - date request 

Hello,

We would like to present to The City of Burnaby Council a Community Profile Report of the City
of Burnaby. It is part of a series of Community Profiles that we’ve made for Lower Mainland
municipalities that will be presented to their councils as well. The report encompasses socio
economic factors for the City of Burnaby.

We would ideally like to present at the Council Meetings of November 26th or December 3rd.

We look forward to your response in letting us know if one of these dates is possible. If not
available in 2018 could we present at a Council meeting early in 2019?

Thank you,

Carey

Carey LePage
Senior Research Associate, Community Impact & Investment

United Way of the Lower Mainland | uwlm.ca
4543 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G 4T4
CareyL@uwlm.ca | P 604.294.8929 ext. 2250

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Youtube | LinkedIn
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 
any computer.  

DELEGATION
2018 NOVEMBER 26

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Planning and Building

SHOW YOUR LOCAL LOVE. 
TAKE ACTION TODAY. I 


